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Acting Returning Officer, Sharon Bridglalsingh comments on the proposals 
 

I am writing to you to today as the Acting Returning Officer for the area under review 
which falls within the constituency of Milton Keynes South and the proposed 
constituency of Milton Keynes Central.   
  
I have reviewed the proposals and I am fully supportive of them. I support the 
splitting of the existing polling district of Wavendon to create two polling districts 
each served by a central polling place and polling station which is accessible and 
ensures that the Electoral Commission guidance on selecting polling places has been 
followed.  
  
Kind Regards 
  
Sharon Bridglalsingh  
Acting Returning Officer for Milton Keynes South & proposed Milton Keynes Central 
parliamentary constituency 
 


